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November 12, 2024

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of the Surplus of Town Property - N. Cannon

Blvd. - Parcel #133A206 (Project 25-60)

An offer was received by my office for Parcel #133A206, which is 1.76 acres, located on North Cannon

Boulevard, near Dial Street.  This property is prime commercial property, and is a part of the D.C. and

Frances Linn properties, so the proceeds will go into the DC and Frances Linn Park Project.   This

property is valued at $94,500, and the offer is for $25,000.


